
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

EXTENSION OF COMMENT PERIOD ON 

DISCUSSION DRAFT OF UNIFIED MENTAL HEALTH 
SERVICE PROVIDER EVIDENTIARY PRIVILEGE 

By Notice dated April 1, 2014 the Supreme Court Committee on the Rules of 
Evidence sought comments by June 2, 2014 on a Discussion Draft of a Unified Mental 

Health Service Provider Evidentiary Privilege Rule and an Interim Report regarding the 
Discussion Draft. This notice is to advise that the Committee has extended the 

comment period to July 2, 2014. 

As previously indicated, comments may be submitted in writing to: 

Carol A. Welsch, Esq., Committee Staff 
Committee on the Rules of Evidence 
Hughes Justice Complex; P.O. Box 986 

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0986 

Comments may also be submitted via Internet e-mail to the following address: 

Comments.Mailbox@judiciary.state.nj.us. 

G~v~~t~.~~ ~~~ 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Date: May 16, 2014 


